NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing to review proposed expansion of
solid waste management facility located at 8895 California Drive, Caseyville, Illinois is to be
held at 6:15 pm, local time, on the 18™ day of Septernber 2019, at the Council Chambers, located

at 909 S. Main Street, Caseyville, 1llinois.

BY ORDER to the Board of Trustees of said Village
DATED: This 12th day of September, 2019

Village of Caseyville



